February 7, 2017

Below are the results of the CORA Off Road Vehicle Use Survey.
The CORA Board of Directors is in the process of reviewing these
results and determining next steps.

OFF ROAD VEHICLE USE SURVEY RESULTS
November 2016

TOTAL # OF SURVEYS RETURNED: 247

1- Do you think that off-road vehicles such as ATVs/UTVs/Golf Carts/Lawn mowers should be allowed on
all CORA private roads for any purpose by anyone with a valid Driver’s License?

TOTAL RESPONSES TO THIS QUESTION: 249

# of YES RESPONSES: 90 Percentage: 90/249 =36%
# of NO RESPONSES: 159 Percentage: 159/249 = 64%

2- Do you think that any mode of transportation should be allowed on Silverton - Northern Campground
roads only for the purpose of hauling fresh water and/or waste water to and from one of the CORA RV
Dump stations by anyone with a valid Driver’s License?

TOTAL RESPONSES TO THIS QUESTION: 237

# of YES RESPONSES: 156 Percentage: 156/237 = 66%
# of NO RESPONSES: 81 Percentage: 81/237 =34%

3- If, off road vehicles such as ATVs/UTVs/Golf Carts/Lawn mowers were allowed on all CORA Private
roads, do you think they should be prohibited on the road between Silverton-Northern Campground
and the lower campgrounds.

TOTAL RESPONSES TO THIS QUESTION: 245

# of YES RESPONSES: 135 Percentage: 135/245=55%
# of NO RESPONSES: 110 Percentage: 110/245=45%

The board thanks you for you participation.




